
MINUTES OF THE DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING, October 15, 1979 

Treasurer reported $20,195. 08 in all accounts. 

Our new Board member has been selected --- Connie Howard. 

Dr. Smith reported on the fall show by saying he had lots of cooperation; 
the show site is coming along; the grooming area will be hard to get to; 
Club members are asked to work out of their cars or vans; two policemen 
:!rom Burlington have been hired for traffic moving and parking; we will 
have a Durham policeman on duty Friday night at the site; entries are 
good - - total of 875; we do expect to make money on this show; eye 
clinic will be set up on your far right when facing the building. 

Pat Lawrence, requesting for Faith Gewheiler, that breed stewards are 
still needed for the s how. 

Mary Bell still needs obedience stewards too. 

Mary Holland reported that the Judges' Dinner will be held Friday night 
at the Hamada Inn. Cost per person is $7 and she needs the money now. 

Mary Bell reported that our next obedience classes will begin in January. 

It was announced that Pat Lawrence had been approved to be a provisional 
tracking judge. 

Herman Fowler, reporting for Bill Tolbert, said the Tailwaggers enjoyed 
our facilities. The next meeting is scheduled for January - please plan to 
attend. 

Mary Bell reported that dogs are spreading our trash and requested that 
the Club purchase or have members build trash can .racks. 

Becky, M. F. , and Joyce need a new vacuum cleaner in order to properly 
clean the building. Discussion, but no decision. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 


